Date: 25/06/2024

NOTICE

As per the E-mail received from Goa University dated August 14, 2023,
all final year students of Electronics and Telecommunication
Engineering (RC 2019-20 Scheme/syllabus), including those who have
kept terms of semester I to VI earlier and irrespective of backlogs from
previous semesters, must mandatorily register for semester VII (July —
November 2024) as the nomenclature of B.E. Electronics and
Telecommunication Engineering has been changed to B.E. Electronics
and Computer Science from the academic year 2022 — 23.
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